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Secretary's Report Jan 28, 2020 Workshop Meeting 

 

President, John Russell called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 

The following directors were voted into the following positions: 

Officer’s for 2020 

President -  John Webber - 352-443-0245 

Vice-President Virginia Kenyon - 352-303-6776 

Secretary  Dianne Hutchings - 813-263-7881 

Treasurer  Paul E. Lauer - 407-451-3428 

Directors:   Patricia Webber - 727-458-7202 

Marshall Engleman - 901-359-1504 

Alt Director: Byron Mahassey - 561-313-6954 

 

Newsletter and Website: Patty Webber also volunteered to be-in-

charge of the Newsletter and Web Site.  Melissa Casper will be on her 

committee. 

Yardsale: The selected date is March 6 and 7th, 2020.  Anyone needing 

a place to display their items are welcome to use John and Patty 

Webber’s vacant lots, located on CR 443. Patty advised she will make 

up fliers and place an ad in the paper. 

http://www.tracyspointhoa.org/


Picnic: We did have several complaints on Sonny’s food service this 

year so next year the following caterer will be contacted for menu’s and 

prices:  

1. In and Out located in Lake Panasoffkee 

2. Lumpton’s Bar-B-Que in Tampa (Dianne will look into this 

restaurant) 

3. M & M Bar-B-Que in Wildwood 

Canals: Byron Maharrey is contacting SWIFT MUD and Dianne 

Hutchings is working with Southwest Water Management to clean up 

canals. 

Welcome Committee:  Byron Maharrey discussion was brought up on 

the gift we would give new residence to Tracy’s Point. Discussion on 

paid dues for 2021 was suggested and this will be brought up for a 

motion at our next meeting. 

Lot 9:  Virginia Kenyon will find someone to cut and maintain Lot 9 and 

the mowing of the median on CR 437 coming into Tracy’s Point. 

John Russell called for adjournment of the meeting at 8:00 PM all in 

favor. 

Respectfully Submitted, Virginia Kenyon, Secretary. 

 


